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Ordem dos Engenheiros Técnicos

N\ A
Attention: Bastonario Augusto Ferreira Guedes 9{_&0 %

Subject: Letter of Gratitude

Dear Bastonario Augusto Ferreira Guedes,

We are very pleased to express our delight on signing the Cooperation Protocol
with your Institute on 1* July, 2013.

On behalf of The Macau Institute of Engineers, I would like to express my gratitude
for your hospitality such that the Macau delegation had a pleasance experience in
your institute. Moreover, through the protocol and the in-depth discussions during the
meetings, we have defined good directions to start our meaningful cooperation. The
executive board of the Macau Institute of Engineers will communicate with the
Ordem dos Enginheiros Técnicos closely and looking forward to having a long lasting

and healthy relation with your institute.

Yours sincerely,
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Prof. Tam Lap Mou

Chairman, The Macau Institute of Engineers
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